WABASH COLLEGE



Class Agents Letter
Alumni and Parent Relations
P.O. Box 352
Crawfordsville, IN 47933

Web site: www.wabash.edu Email us: alumni@wabash.edu Phone: (765) 361-6369

October 30, 2018

Dear '59er,

Responding to our last letter, the following have said that they will come to the Sixtieth Reunion on May 31-June 2, 2019 if able:

Bob Russell
Tony Dowell
Ray Riddle
Bob Nelson
Bob Williams
Sherm Franz
Carl Radebaugh
Cliff Weil
Tino Balio
Bill Dyer - maybe
Jim Holmes - maybe

Duane Axel
Mike Plummer
Jan Regnier
Roger Billings
Ernie Schmidt
Craig Green
Gary Johnson
Lonnie Therber
Bob Charles
Hoyt Miller
Ron Stoner
Jim Stanton

There is space for you on this list, if you have not responded. Contact your friends to get more '59ers to the Big Bash.

Bob Wedgeworth and Max Riedlsperger will be out of the USA.

We are looking forward to seeing YOU!

Roger, Bob and Craig

Class of 1959

Class Agents

Craig Green
cgreenteam@att.net
Roger Billings
billingsr@nku.edu
Bob Wedgeworth
rwedge@illinois.edu